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Dear Parents/Grandparents/Carers 
 
 
At Hursthead Infant School we find that the support offered by parents, other family members and 
carers is invaluable.  
 
Starting after Easter, we are now delighted to advise that we are seeking volunteers to help work 
with the pupils in small groups across the school. Due to the timetable in school, initially we are 
only able to accept volunteers who can commit to a regular weekly session, either 9am – 11:30am 
or 1pm – 2:30pm. Please note that you will be unable to work in your child/relative’s class. 
 
If you are interested, please complete the Google form by Friday 10 March via the link below: 
 
https://forms.gle/iUsfsDiTX7UWLCuv7 
 
As part of safeguarding procedures and as directed by the statutory guidance “Keeping Children 
Safe in Education”, a DBS check is required prior to starting for all adults working in schools who 
are able to offer regular weekly commitments, which may be unsupervised. A separate letter will 
be sent out once you have been accepted as a volunteer regarding the process to complete this. 
  
We very much appreciate the help we receive in school from parents, carers and grandparents. 

 
Kind regards 

 

 
Mrs Devereux 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 
 


